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The Senate Committee on Health

To: Senator Josh Green, Chair
Senator Rosalyn Baker, Vice Chair

From: Leslie B. Chun, M.D., MBA

Re: GM 544 Submitting For Consideration and Confirmation To The Hawaii Health
Authority, Gubernatorial Nominee, LESLIE B. CHUN, M.D.

Testimony in Support

My name is Leslie B. Chun, MD, MBA and I serve as the Chief of Clinical and Medical
Affairs at Maui Memorial Medical Center (MMMC). Thank you for your
consideration to serve on the Hawaii Health Authority (HHA).

[ believe I have the background, skill set, and experience that could assist the HHA
achieve its mission. I am an internist who grew up in Hawaii, received my medical
and business training in Los Angeles and Boston and worked for Senator Edward M.
Kennedy in his Senate Health Committee Office. I have also traveled throughout the
United States as a health care consultant focusing on care coordination and the
building care delivery systems and for the past year and a half have served as a
physician leader at MMMC. These experiences have given me the opportunity to
learn about the many different approaches to care delivery throughout the U.S.

[ believe Hawaii has the opportunity to create a unique model of health care. I
would like to do my part to help ensure our community has world class health care
and believe I can contribute through serving on the HHA. Thank you again for your
consideration.
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